Mr. and Mrs. Roger Cooper

9903 West 14th Street

Oklahoma City, OK  73190

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Cooper

Welcome to the Exotic Places Southeast Asian tour.

We are so pleased you will be joining us for this exquisite trip. We received your deposet of $500 per person, and we have confirmed your reservation for double occupancy.

For your information, we has enclosed materials regarding weather, airline schedules, insurance, hotels, and other travel tips. Please note that your passport must be valad for at least six months after the date of our trip.

There are no required shots, but our consulting physician recomends a hepatitis shot as a precaution. Please check with your doctor to establish your particular needs. The trip will be a active one, so you should be in good physical condition.

We will send you a statement for the remainder of your payment 60 days prior to departur. By now you should have received an invitation to the pre-departur party on December 1. We hope you can attend, meet your fellow travelers, and get further details about our exciting tour. 

We look forward to traveling with you.

Sincerely

Cassaundra Kessler

Executive Administrator

Enclosures

